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PRESS RELEASE 

 
NUMBER 
2015-019 

SUBJECT 
2015 Touch-A-Truck Event 

 

DATE 
09/27/2015 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE:  

 

Officers from the Wilton Manors Police Department (WMPD) will be participating in this years “Touch-A-

Truck” event hosted by the City of Wilton Manors on Wednesday, September 30, 2015 from 9:30-11:30am. 

This event will take place at the Wilton Manors Elementary School located at 2401 NE 3rd Avenue.  

 

Touch-A-Truck is a hands-on event designed to give children an opportunity to see, explore, and touch their 

favorite things on wheels, and to meet the men and women who operate these vehicles.  WMPD and the City of 

Wilton Manors is proud to offer this fun event to the students and staff members of our beloved Wilton Manors 

Elementary School Community. This is an opportunity for WMPD and Westway Towing to teach children 

about the equipment and how these vehicles help the community every day. During this event children will have 

the exciting opportunity to feel the power and hear the engines roar as they sit in, touch, and feel a real-life 

collection of cars, trucks, and many more to include WMPD’s Marine Unit, Canine Unit, and Bicycle Patrol 

Unit. They’ll even have a chance to meet Canine Diego, and his handler. This event allows and encourages 

children to touch and ask questions about their favorite vehicles in a safe, supervised environment. 

 

For more information, contact WMPD at 954-390-2150 or the City of Wilton Manors Leisure Services 

Department at 954-390-2130.  

 

See you at this event; Honk, Honk!!! 
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Officer Jennifer Bickhardt  
Public Information Officer 
954-390-2150 
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